
 

Week at a Glance 

  Mar. 31 – Apr. 11, 2025 
 

 

Monday Mar. 31 Tuesday Apr. 1 Wednesday Apr. 2 Thursday Apr. 3 Friday Apr. 4 

 

 

 

 
Lunch – Chicken Burger 

 

• Jina Taylor here 

 

• Bonanza 

 

Lunch – Pizza 

 

 

 
 

Lunch – Build Your Own Greek 

Bowl 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch – Turkey & Cheese 

Wrap 

 

 

 

 
Lunch – Perogies 

Monday Apr. 7 Tuesday Apr. 8 Wednesday Apr. 9 Thursday Apr. 10 Friday Apr. 11 

 

 

 

 
Lunch – Ham & Cheese Bun 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch – Pizza 

 

 

 

 
Lunch – Build Your Own Sandwich 

Bar 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch – Chicken Teriyaki 

Bowl 

 
Island Health Tabacco and 

Vape Presentation 

Gr. 4/5’s 

 
Lunch – Cheese Tortellini w/ 

Marinara Sauce & Garlic 

Bread 

 

Looking ahead: 
March 15-30 – March Break 

March 31 – First Day back 

March 31-April 10 – Gymnastics Equipment at Arden 

April 14th – PAC Meeting 6:30 p.m. 

April 16-17 – School Cycling Program – Parking lot needs to be empty 

April 18 – Good Friday – School Closed 

April 21 – Easter Monday – School Closed 

April 23 – Welcome to Kindergarten 

April 29 - PAC Fundraiser – Gladstone’s 



April 29 – Class Photos 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

I can’t believe we are here already. And then it is just a short jaunt to the end of the year…crazy! 

 

It sounds like the Grade five B-ball team had a great time down at Lake Trail this week.  Division 5 also had a great trip to the 

MARS rescue society. 

 

It is pretty quiet when we get back other than that we have the gymnastics equipment.  You could certainly prep your 

child(ren) on the importance of removing socks and having bare feet on the equipment.  This often comes as a surprise and 

can be difficult for some. 

 

Also when we come back, I will start to share out some of the dates for the Grade 5 transition events with Lake Trail.  We will 

have their teachers come here, our kids go there, and you will be invited to the Lake Trail fun Fair. More to come. 

 

I really can’t think of anything else to say other than it is a pleasure working with you all and that I hope you and your families 

have a fun and restful holiday break. 

 

Reminders: 

 



 



 

 

Andrew 

 

Please feel free to email us with any questions or comments at: andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca and 

teresal.cameron@sd71.bc.ca 

Andrew Ferneyhough – Principal 

and 

Teresa Cameron – Vice-Principal 
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